
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 11/28/2017 4:30:35 PM
Subject: FW: Follow up Personhood SC letter

Attachments: attachment 1.pdf
ATT00001.htm

Please advise
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Kevin Bryant [mailto:kevin@kevinbryant.com] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2017 12:45 PM
 
To: Lt. Governor's Office 
Subject: Fwd: Follow up Personhood SC letter
 
 

Kevin
Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Matthew Clark <covenantfamallergy@mac.com>
 
Date: November 28, 2017 at 12:00:20 PM EST
 
To: Kevin Bryant <kevin@kevinbryant.com>
 
Subject: Re: Follow up Personhood SC letter
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